Floral St Saviour meeting 28 February 2015 at 11:00 in St
Saviour’s Community Centre

Present: Andrew Courtney (Chair), Vic de Garis, Marybell Norman, Victoria
Kinnersley, Jackie Duquemin, Sharon Williams, Jane Carter

Apologies: Geoff and Sue Chapman, Michaela Guilmoto, Lena Chesney, Bon and

Margaret Martel
ITEM NOTES ACTION
Planning The purpose of the meeting was to follow up on

the action points from January’s meeting:

Fertiliser - 2 large tubs of fish, blood and bone
have been purchased and are in the Floral St
Saviour’s HQ shed.

Formal bed - Vic and Andrew had met with
Nigel Clark who had suggested creating half
moons on the face by moving some Hebe from
the top (this had been done before the meeting
by the Working Party). The gaps can be filled
with colourful perennials such as Gazanias.
The gaps on top can be filled with taller
shrubs, perhaps Hydrangea, which still allows
the view through to the field behind.

Douzaine Room and Constables Office - we
will replace the wooden planter in front of the
temporary Constables Office with a manger
and add a window trough below the window
on the east side. Three mangers will be placed
on the wall alongside the new wheelchair
ramp leading to the Emergency Exit (they will
be above shoulder height and not cause an
obstruction). All will be added to the existing
irrigation system.

Floral HQ planters - Marybell has found
suitable pots to replace the re-cycled tyre
planters at a cost of £160, expenditure agreed.
Area between Emergency Exit and Sensory
Garden - Andrew and Vic had met Nigel Clark
to discuss this. The outcome is we will install a
ground level bed created in which climbing
plants will grown up trellising to hide the
blank wall behind. Access for maintenance etc
will be allowed between the new bed and the
wall.




Courtil Sous L’Eglise

* Andrew reported that the information board
design is almost finalized and permission to
install it has been submitted to Environment.
It will be placed just inside the new entrance at
the top of the ramp.

* Ric David from Wakefield Tree Services has
created the ‘throne’, free of charge, out of the
tree stump at the bottom of the ramp.

* The bench for the mid-level platform on the
ramp, paid for by the Constables, has arrived
and will be installed during March.

Ste Apolline’s Chapel

* Andrew contacted Liz Pirouet-Douglas to
discuss budget requirements. £150 will be
sufficient as there are only a few gaps to fill.

Reclaiming the
NW Corner of
the Community
Centre field

Andrew met Wakefield Tree Services on-site to
discuss the work required and has received a
quote. Treevolution are also going to quote. The
figure should be manageable within the overall

project budget.

Floral St Sue had sent examples of the Living Streets walk
Saviour Walk cards which contain a map, advertising for a local
publicity restaurant and a picture of something interesting

to see on the walk. Andrew will approach
L’Auberge du Val to see if they might be interested
in sponsoring our walk leaflet.

Andrew

Liberation Day
Parish
celebration

Sir de Vic Carey has agreed to perform the
opening ceremony at Courtil Sous L'Eglise.

Fund Raising

We will be able to sell the logs from the tree felling
after they have dried out. This will be for next
year.

The meeting closed at 11:45.

Next meeting 28t March 2015 at the Community
Centre during the regular Working Party session.




